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Introduction  
 
1. Below are details of drainage Improvements to be carried out this financial 
year by area.  
 
Discussion 
 
Sittingbourne : 
 
 Dobbie Close – Install a new gully and piping to existing soakaway in low spot. 

This will solve flooding problems and also stop silt from building up at the 
bottom of the drive.  

 
 Highstead Road – Install a new drainage system to tie in with existing, due to 

the profile of the carriageway. 
 
 Park Avenue – Install a new gully to resolve flooding to properties. 
 
Borden : 
 
 Borden Lane – o/s 167.  Install a new gully to resolve flooding to properties. 
 
 Wrens Road – rear of bungalows.  Clear ditch for a 200m stretch, to resolve 

flooding to properties.  The existing drainage frame work will then be renewed. 
 
Tunstall : 
 
 Tunstall Road – o/s Willow House.  Clean out drainage system, CCTV line to 

investigate for possible breaks.  Possibility of upgrading the size of the drainage 
pipes to increase capacity. 

 
 
 



 
 
Bredgar : 
 
 Little Pett Lane – Cleaning and CCTV work to ascertain whether an additional 

soakaway in field is required to alleviate the problem. 
 
Iwade : 
 
 School Lane – Install new gully.  Carriageway patching works to be 

incorporated to control the flow of water into the drainage system. 
 
Isle of Sheppey : 
 
 Scraps Gate – Install a new gully to resolve flooding to properties. 
  
Conclusion  
 
The drainage team are currently dealing with the backlog of reactive enquiries.   
However, it is anticipated a programme for the works listed above will be available 
early in the New Year. 
 
 
Contact Officer: 
 
 Kevin Gore -  0845 8247800 
 


